
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

Monday, 7 September 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We were all very excited to see the children, and you, this morning. Our staff are so 

happy to be welcoming all of the children back to school.  

 

Thank you for your support with the new arrangements at the beginning and end of the 

school day. We have a few requests which will make the drop off easier and safer for all.  

 

 If you arrive before your drop off time of 9:05am, please wait on the other side 

of the road. Don’t line up at the gate, as this creates too large a crowd, and too 

long a line.  

 Once the year group (bubble), before yours has gone in, you can then cross the 

road safely. 

 Wait for the staff member to announce it is time for your child to enter the 

school.  

 Please follow these same proceedures at pick up time; waiting on the opposite 

pavement until the staff member in charge calls you over.  

 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


